
     

THE 16 PLUS SCHOOL 
End of Session Newsletter 

June 28th, 2025 

FROM THE DESK OF THE HEAD OF SCHOOL  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As we approach the conclusion of the 2024/25 school year, I am once again 
amazed by the number and quality of activities and performances we have 
achieved. I remain in awe of the resilience, talent, and ability of our staff and 
students. 
 
I wish to thank you for helping make this academic year a success. Your 
ongoing support is invaluable, and I look forward to continuing this 
partnership in the future. 
 
As we wrap up the year, I am deeply grateful for the hard work, dedication, 
and accomplishments of our students, teachers, and staff. We have achieved 
great things together, and I am excited about what the future holds. 
 
We remain committed to providing a high-quality education grounded in 
strong ethical and moral values, while fostering a deep sense of family, where 
Together Everyone Achieves More (TEAM), and we continue to build a 
brighter future for our students. 
 
I am particularly proud that we successfully conducted the WAEC 
Examination as a registered center, in addition to our approved CIE Centre. 
This success is a testament to the dedication of our staff and students, 
supported by the encouragement of our parents. 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts, we have organized a variety of enriching 
holiday programs tailored to keep your wards engaged during the summer 
break. Flyers for these programmes are available on our website, official 
Facebook page, and WhatsApp status. 
 
Looking ahead to the next academic year, I encourage each of you to continue 
supporting our programmes and students, and to contribute to the ongoing 
success of our school. 
 
Thank you, and God bless. 
 
Rev. Fr. Vincent Nnamani CRS 
Head of School  

 
A YEAR OF GROWTH AND GRATITUDE – Farewell to the 

2024/2025 School Session. 

 
As we bring the 2024/2025 school session to a close, it is with immense pride 
and gratitude that we reflect on the journey we have shared this year. It has 
been a time of growth, discovery, resilience, and achievement – and every 
student, teacher, staff, and parent has played a vital role in making this year 
meaningful and memorable.  
 
To all our students, across every program and level: your dedication, 
creativity and perseverance have not gone unnoticed. Whether you faced 
challenges or celebrated personal victories, you showed up with courage and 
a willingness to grow. You should be proud of how far you’ve come. You are 
the heart of this school community, and your progress is a testament to your 
hard work and potential.  
 
To our exceptional staff: thank you for your unwavering commitment, 
passion and patience. You have guided, mentored and inspired – not just 
academically, but in ways that shape the future. Your efforts make a lasting 

difference, and we are deeply grateful for all that you do. 

To our devoted parents and guardians: your support, encouragement 
and sacrifice have been the steady foundation behind each student’s 
success. Your partnership in education is truly appreciated, and we thank 
you for walking alongside us throughout the year. 
 
A special congratulation goes to those students who have already secured 
university admissions. This is a remarkable achievement and we wish you 
every success as you step into the next exciting phase of your journey. May 
your paths ahead be filled with purpose, discovery and fulfillment 
 
As we head into the break, may this time offer everyone rest, reflection, and 
renewal. We look forward to welcoming our returning students back 
refreshed and ready for new challenges on the 4th of August 2025 as we 
begin with our Summer School– and we send our best wishes to those 
moving on to new beginnings. 

  
Prisca Obi  
 
ACTS OF COMPASSION AND CONNECTION: 

We are proud to share the success of two impactful community service 

outings held this term as part of our commitment to empathy, service and 

social responsibility. 

On April 12th 2025, our students visited the Modupe Cole Home for the 

Aged and Abandoned. The visit was a touching and humbling experience, 

as students engaged with the residents through conversation, games and 

distribution of essential supplies and personal care items. The interaction 

reminded everyone of the healing power of companionship. For many 

students, it was a moment of deep reflection and a chance to give back to a 

generation that paved the way.  

On May 17th 2025, our school also extended their outreach with a visit to a 

Juvenile Center for Boys, where they spent time with young residents 

facing difficult life circumstances. The visit focused on encouragement, 

mentorship and positive engagement. Through motivational talks, 

interactive sessions and recreational activities, our students aimed to uplift 

spirits and foster hope. Gifts, reading materials and basic essentials were 

also donated to support the boys’ development and well-being.  

These visits were not just acts of charity but meaningful exchange that 

enriched everyone involved. They served as reminders that every individual 

deserves care, dignity and opportunities to thrive regardless of age or 

background.  

We commend all the students who participated for their maturity, 

compassion and willingness to serve. Your efforts made a real difference 

and exemplify the values we strive to uphold. Together, we continue to build 

a culture of empathy, responsibility and active citizenship. 

  

  
  
  
  
  

 

 
 



 
 

 
 “It was a heartwarming and life changing experience. I learnt that we 
should never take what we have for granted and always be grateful to 
God for the kind of life he gave us. I Thank the 16 plus school for giving 
us the opportunity.”  Isoken Bakare 

 
Visiting the prison for my community service was an eye opening experience. 

It reminded me of how easy it us to take freedom for granted. It made me to 

appreciate second chances I get in life and appreciating my supportive parents 

and family members. I left the correctional center with a new sense of empathy 

and responsibility. Dumomi Baiyeroju 

 

CAREER CONSULTATIONS: Guiding Our Students to a Brighter Future. 

As the 2024/2025 academic session began, many of our new students arrived 

with important questions about their future. Some had already chosen their 

intended university courses and needed guidance on the right subject 

combinations at the 16Plus school. Others were still exploring their options 

and sought advice on both course selection and university choices. 

To support them, the Careers Department began consultation right from the 

start of the session and continued them throughout the academic year. We 

held one-on-one meetings with students and their parents to better 

understand each student’s interests, strengths and aspirations. Personality 

assessments were also carried out to help clarify career directions and guide 

subject selection more effectively. 

In addition, using the results of monthly academic assessments, we engaged 

students in targeted conversation to address any learning challenges and 

develop strategies for improvement ahead of exams. For students performing 

below expectation, follow-up sessions were arranged, often involving their 

parents, to ensure a well-rounded support system. These interventions 

spanned across all academic programs, including A ‘levels, OSSD, Uk 

Foundation, WASSCE and the senior secondary school.  

This year’s career consultation has proven to be a vital part of our student 

support efforts-helping learners gain clarity about their career paths while 

also monitoring and boosting their academic performance.  

 
Mr. Mcdike Dimkpa 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CONTINUOUS ASSESSMENT (CAS) 
Continuous testing remains one of the strongest pillars of the 16 Plus 
academic structure. Throughout the session, monthly Continuous 
Assessments across the various programs have served as both a tool for 
monitoring academic progress and a guide for targeted intervention. 

A key part of these interventions is the School Learning Support 

program—an initiative designed to help bridge learning gaps among 
struggling students. This has yielded significant and measurable progress 
across the different academic tracks. 

In addition, we are exploring more automated and time-efficient online 
tools to support learning and enhance the effectiveness of both teaching 
and assessment. 

EXAMINATIONS 
The academic year demanded high levels of commitment from our faculty 
as we prepared students in both our post-secondary and secondary 
programs for their external examinations. These include: 

 Cambridge A-Level 

 Canadian OSSD 

 UK Foundation Program 

 WASSCE 

A tutorial-based approach was adopted to prepare students thoroughly 
for their respective exams. We are especially pleased to report that, for the 
first time, our WASSCE students wrote their external examination within 
the school premises—a significant milestone. 

We express sincere gratitude to all parents for the sacrifices and support 
offered during this demanding season. Your timely responses to 
communication, commitment to revision sessions, and continued 
partnership have not gone unnoticed. 

Examinations have now been concluded, and we remain hopeful for 
outstanding results 

STUDENT PERFORMANCE AND GROWTH : Throughout the term, 
students demonstrated significant academic progress compared to the 
baseline established in their entry-level diagnostic assessments. Notably, 
85% of A-Level students improved their subject scores by at least 50% 
relative to their initial performance. Over the course of the semesters, the 
number of students showing academic improvement consistently 
increased, while those experiencing a decline steadily decreased. These 
positive trends reflect not only improved learning outcomes but also the 
impact of strong student engagement. 

Additionally, we observed a clear correlation between overall academic 
performance and attendance—both in regular school hours and during 
after-school extra lessons. We aim to build on this insight in the coming 
sessions by implementing more targeted and effective strategies to support 
continued student growth. 

SHORT PROGRAM RESULTS 
Our students also excelled in various short programs, with notable 
achievements including: 
 
SAT 
Adike Crystal – 1470 
Tennyson Ogechikaru – 1440 
 



STUDENT UNIVERSITY PROGRESSION – 2024 – 2025 
ACADEMIC SESSION, 
In the 2024–2025 academic session, all our students who applied to 
universities abroad received admission offers. We received multiple offers 
from esteemed institutions, including the University of New Brunswick, 
University of Windsor, University of Toronto, University of Calgary, Ontario 
Tech University, York University, University of Manitoba, University of 
Saskatchewan, University of Debrecen, University of Sunderland, Kent 
University, Baylor University, Michigan State University, Texas Tech 
University, Drexel University, and Oral Roberts University. 
 
Our students have been accepted into a wide range of programs, including 
Medicine, Computer Science, Nursing, International Business, AI 
Engineering, Software Engineering, and Mechatronics Engineering. Those 
bound for Canada have successfully secured both study permits and visas. 
 
Additionally, some of our students were awarded scholarships of up to 50% 
for their U.S. applications. With the recent lifting of the temporary hold on F-
1 visa interviews, students with offers from U.S. universities can now proceed 
with their visa applications. 
 
We celebrate their achievements and wish them continued success as they 
take this exciting next step in their academic journey. 
 
Mr. Aniedi Akpan 

 
UPCOMING PROGRAMS/IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 
As students’ complete major milestones like the WASSCE and IGCSE, many 
begin to ask the critical question: “What’s next?”. To help answer that 
question and guide students towards meaningful next steps, we are pleased 
to invite students and parents to our upcoming webinar titled: 
“WASSCE/IGCSE Done, What’s Next? 
 
This informative and interactive session will explore a wide range of 
international academic and career pathways available to students after 
completing secondary education. Whether students are aiming for A ‘levels, 
OSSD, Uk Foundation, US Dual Credit or direct university entry, this webinar 
will provide essential insights to help make informed decisions. 
 

What to Expect: 

- An overview of post-WASSCE/IGCSE options both locally and 
internationally.  

- Insight into global admission requirement, timelines and preparation 
strategies 

- A look at scholarship opportunities and financial planning for 
international study 

- A live Q & A session with education and career advisors’ 
 

 
JAMB 
Iyobosa Ogbeide – 319 
Inioluwa Oguntokun – 313 
100% of our students scored above 200. 
 
IELTS 
Average Score: 7.0 
Highest Score: 8.0 
We thank God for these remarkable results and the opportunity to 
continue promoting academic excellence. 

Mr. Segun Ogunkalu 

  

 Are you a high school 
student or recent high school 
graduate wondering what 
comes next? Step confidently 
into the real world with 
“From the School to the 
World” – a dynamic, week-
long post high school 
transformation experience 
designed to prepare you for 
life beyond the classroom. 
 
This specially curated 
program bridges the gap 
between school life and the 
wider world, equipping 
students with practical skills, 
confidence, and clarity for 

the journey ahead. 
 
Program Highlights: 
- Choosing a career path in a changing world. 
- The leader in you. 
- Communication and public speaking. 
- Problem solving and team work 
- Goal setting and personal branding. 
 
 
This is more than just a program, it’s a Launchpad into life. Whether you 
are planning to study further or take a gap year, this experience will 
empower you with the skills, mindset and network to thrive in the real 
world. 
  

  
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Who Should Attend? 
- Students completing WASSCE or IGCSE in 2025. 
- Parents and guardians exploring future academic options for their 

children. 
- School counsellors and educators interested in international education 

trends. 
This webinar is designed to empower students with knowledge and direction 
as they navigate the next steps in their academic journey. Don’t miss this 
opportunity to gain clarity and discover the global opportunities that lie 
ahead.  
 
 

We are excited to 
announce the launch of 
our SAT Preparatory 
Program starting July 1st 
2025, designed to equip 
students with the tools 
and strategies they need 
to succeed on the SAT and 
beyond. 
 
PURPOSE: 
The SAT Prep program 
aims to provide high 
school students with a 
strong academic 
foundation and test-
taking strategies to 
maximize their 
performance on the SAT- 

a crucial step toward college admissions and scholarship opportunities. Our 

goal is to help students approach the exam with confidence and competence.  
 
BENEFITS: 
- Comprehensive Content Review: 
Students will receive focused instructions in Math. Evidence-Based reading, 

and writing, ensuring mastery of all sections. 
- Test-Taking Strategies: 
We emphasize time management, question analysis, and elimination 
techniques to help students work more efficiently under pressure. 
- Practice Tests: 
Regular mock exams stimulate real test conditions and help track progress. 
- Expert Tutors: 
Our instructors are experienced educators who understand the SAT format 
and scoring, providing targeted support and personalized feedback. 
- Confidence Building: 
Through practice, mentorship, and encouragement, students will develop the 
mindset needed to succeed on test day and in their academic journey. 
 
WHY IT MATTERS: 
With college admissions becoming increasingly competitive, a strong SAT 
score can make a significant difference in a student’s application. It opens 
doors to prestigious universities and can lead to valuable scholarships. Our 
program ensures that students are not only prepared for the test but also 
building skills that will benefit them in future academic challenges. 

Join Us for Summer School Program- Designed for Academic 
Excellence!!! - Dates: August 4th – August 29th 2025 

Are you a student preparing for SAT, IGCSE, Sss 1 or Sss 2(year 10 and 
year 11)? Our intensive Summer School Program is tailored just for you. 
We are thrilled to invite you to our 2025 Summer School Program, 
running form August 1st to August 28th. This dynamic and enriching four-
week experience is designed to keep young minds active, inspired, and 
ready for the academic year ahead.  

Why Summer School Matters:  

Far from being just an extension of the school year, our summer school is 
a transformative learning experience that blends academics with 
creativity, critical thinking and personal growth. It’s an opportunity for 
students to consolidate what they’ve learned, get ahead in key subjects and 
develop new skills – all in a relaxed, engaging environment. 

Key Benefits: 

- Academic Support & Enrichment – Students receive focused attention 
in core subjects like Math, English and Science, reinforcing 
foundational skills and exploring advanced concepts. 

- Confidence Building – Small class sizes and supportive teachers help 
students rediscover their love for learning and build academic self-
esteem. 

- Creative & Interactive Learning – Beyond textbooks, students will 
engage in group projects, presentations and hands-on activities 
designed to spark curiosity and collaboration.  

- Preparedness for the New Academic Year – Our program ensures 
students return to school in September feeling confident, prepared 
and ahead of the curve. 

Whether your child needs a little extra support or is eager to explore new 
challenges, our summer school offers something for everyone. 

Let’s Make This August a Time of Growth, Discovery and 
Success! 

 
  



THE 16 PLUS SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL  
 

Now Enrolling: The 16 Plus 
Senior Secondary School – 
Where Every Student’s 
Potential is Unlocked. 
 
We are excited to announce that 
enrollment is now open for our 
new Senior Secondary School 
Program (SS 1 – SS 3). 
At the 16 Plus Senior 
Secondary School, we believe 
that education is not one-size-
fits all. That’s why we’ve 
adopted individualized teaching 
methods designed to support 

the unique learning pace, strengths, and goals of each student. Whether a 
student thrives through hands-on learning, academic challenges or creative 
exploration, our tailored approach ensures every learner receives the 
guidance they need to excel. 
 
Backing this commitment is our strong dedicated faculty – a team of 
experienced subject specialists who bring passion, expertise, and mentorship 
into every classroom. From mathematics and sciences to Arts and 
Humanities, our teachers are fully equipped to deliver comprehensive, 
engaging, and future-focused education across all Senior Secondary 
subjects. 
 
Join a learning community where excellence is nurtured, curiosity is 
encouraged and success is personal. 
 
Enroll Now and give your child the edge to thrive in academics and beyond.   

 
The 16 Plus School 
Valedictory Service 2025 –
A Virtual Celebration Of 
Growth And Achievement. 
 
We are delighted to invite you to 
the 16 Plus School Valedictory, 
which will be held virtually on 
Saturday, June 28th 2025. This 
special event marks a significant 
milestone as we celebrate the 
achievements, resilience, and 
growth of our graduating 
students.  
 
Though we may be gathered 

online, our pride, joy and gratitude remain boundless as we honor a 
remarkable group of learners who have shown dedication, character and 
academic excellence.  
 
The ceremony will feature inspiring speeches, heartfelt reflections, and well-
deserved recognition for our students and staff accomplishment. Parents, 
guardians, and well-wishers are warmly encouraged to join us for this 
memorable occasion.   
 
Let’s come together – virtually – to applaud the Class of 2025 and send them 
forth with love, encouragement and pride. 
 
The 16 Plus School – Building Brighter Futures, One Student at a Time!!!  
 
 

 

Empowering Mind 

Through Training – 

16 Plus Consult.  

At 16 Plus consult, the 
training and development 
arm of the 16 plus school, 
we are committed to 
fostering excellence in 

education by offering 
well-structured, impactful 
training programs for both 
teachers and students.  

Our goal is to bridge the 
gap between knowledge 
and performance through 
capacity-building sessions 

that are current, relevant and result driven.  

Our training programs are designed to equip teachers with modern 
teaching methodologies, classroom management strategies and tools 
for effective students’ engagement and also to prepare students with 
the skills, mindsets, and academic readiness needed to thrive in 
today’s dynamic learning environment. 

The 16 Plus Consult is more than a training provider – it’s a platform 
for transformation and educational empowerment.  

Kindly contact Mr. Aniedi Akpan (08166499901) or Miss Prisca Obi 

(09117641557) for inquires and slot booking.  

 
 

Teachers’ 

Brainstorming Session- 

Advancing 

Performance at the 16 

Plus School. 

Teachers at The 16 Plus 
School gathered for a 
focused brainstorming 
session aimed at improving 
student and school 
performance. The session 
provided a platform to 
reflect on current 

challenges, share ideas, and develop actionable strategies to enhance 
teaching effectiveness and learning outcomes.  

Key topics included student engagement, effective lesson delivery, 
use of assessments, and innovative teaching methods. The session 

concluded with clear action points, including peer collaboration, 
targeted student support, and improved instructional planning.  

At the 16 Plus, we believe continuous improvement starts with our 
educators – working together to raise the bar for excellence.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
FROM THE HEAD OF PASTORALS 
Dearest Beloved Students, 
 
As you vacate and embark on the next step of your journey, I want you to 
know that I am deeply grateful for the privilege of witnessing your growth 
and development. Your time here has been a sacred journey of discovery, 
marked by moments of joy, struggle, and transformation. As you leave these 
walls, work hard so that the seeds of faith, hope, and love sown in your 
hearts will continue to bear fruit in your lives. 
 
May the lessons you’ve learned, the friendships you’ve made, and the 
memories you’ve created serve as a foundation for the incredible journey 
ahead. May you carry the values of kindness, empathy, and perseverance with 
you, guiding you through life’s complexities. Remember, you are beloved 
children of God, endowed with unique gifts and talents. Go forth with 
confidence and courage, trusting in the Lord’s guidance and providence. 
Make your mark on the world, and let your light shine brightly for all to see. 
 
God bless you all 
With love and blessings 
Rev. Fr. Peter Anugwolu, CRS 
Head of Pastoral. 

 
 

 

 

 

                      We wish you all a refreshing break~  

The present newsletter is to help you follow up with what we have 

done recently. Please feel free to bring us your feedback. Peace be 
with you!  
  

For more information, call:   
   09117641557 or 08166499901  

      Email us at info@the16plusschool.com        
 …Bringing out the Best in 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 


